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Summary 

This bill would eliminate the requirement that snowmobiles be registered in order to transport 
them. Under current law, a snowmobile must be registered in order to transport or operate it.  

Certain exemptions from snowmobile registration requirements apply under current law, 
including when in transit by a manufacturer, distributor, or dealer, or for snowmobiles 
registered in another country, state, or by a tribal government if used in the state 
temporarily/no more than 30 consecutive days. 
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